
                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Superior Court of California, County of Glenn 

 
 

Public Notice 

Changes to Facility Access 

October 16, 2020 

 

Pursuant to Government Code § 68106 and California Rules of Court, rule 10.620, the Superior 

Court of California, County of Glenn, is providing over 60 days’ notice of changes to facility 

access. 

 

Effective December 19, 2020, the Willows Courthouse located at located at 526 West Sycamore 

Street, Willows, CA 95988 will be closed until further notice for construction due to a planned 

renovation and expansion project.  More information on that project can be viewed here: 

https://www.courts.ca.gov/facilities-glenn.htm.   

 

Beginning December 21, 2020, Willows Courthouse operations will transfer to other facilities until 

further notice.  Administration will transfer to 119 North Butte Street, Willows, CA 95988.  Clerk’s 

office and select courtroom operations will transfer to 123 South Murdock Street, Willows, 95988.  

Select courtroom operations will transfer to the court’s facility in Orland located at 821 East South 

Street, Orland, CA 95963.  Specific hearing location and time information will be provided in 

notices mailed by the court, and any questions may be answered by phone at (530) 934-6446.  

Public access hours are not changing and can be viewed here: 

http://www.glenncourt.ca.gov/general-info/hours.shtml. 

 

Public comment on these changes to facility access may be addressed to the Court Executive 

Officer and submitted by email to kdura@glenncourt.ca.gov or by mail to 526 West Sycamore 

Street, Willows, CA 95988. 
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